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At Home

Transitions At Health is a non- 
profit 501c3 Wisconsin Illinois Senior 
Housing Inc. agency. Tax deductible 

financial and item donations are always 
appreciated and can be placed by 

calling our administrator. Thank you for 
supporting our mission and community.
www.TransitionsCentral.org

4949 Kirschling Court Suite 2
Stevens Point, WI 54481
715-544-2322 office 
715-544-6398 fax
Maurica Masias, 
Administrator- Central
Nicole Danger, 
Administrator- Spooner

Like Us on
Facebook

Transitions At Home accepts Medicare, Medicaid, private 
pay and other insurances. Please call us for details.

HOME HEALTH CARE SERVING CENTRAL WISCONSIN

News
CENTRAL

Facility News – November was Home Health Month, and  
we showered our staff with all kinds of goodies, such as a Sub Sandwich 
Bar, Taco Bar, Dessert Bar, Pizza Day, Goodie Bags and Gifts. To show 
them just how much we appreciate each and every one of them!

Staff Anniversaries
Brenda S. – PT 1/2022 (2years)
Gwen V. – PT 1/2023 (1year)

Staff Birthdays
Jodi E.  1/23
Tiffany O.  1/24
Adre’Anna  2/9

                   THERE’S NO TIME LIKE NOW TO HELP 

PleasePlease
givegive

Donate safely online today to
support Transitions At Home’s

mission of at-home senior care.



CMS REVIEWS 
Brenda and Jenny were 
both very helpful and 
pleasant. They certainly 
helped me improve i 
enjoyed their visits. 
I am better because 
of them. – Sue B.
Maddie is the best! Very 
thoughtful , kind and 
respectful! – Ronald W.
Excellent service and 
care – Randall M.
Brenda and Laurie 
are excellent and 
caring. – Chantay D.
Nurse Jenny was excellent 
when she came. Did a 
through body check took 
vitals applied lotion to 
dry areas encouraged 
me to drink more water. 
Explained what she was 
going to do very helped to 
my wife when I got real 
sick then I fell and she 
talked to my wife as to 
the next steps. Got me to 
the doctor before things 
got worse . – Richard S.
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The Spooner Transitions Team celebrated Halloween with  
the Spooner Business Center and Maple Ridge Care Center

The Central Team 
participated in 
Bell Ring for The 
Salvation Army; 
this has become 
a FUN tradition.


